
         
Note: When undertaking a procurement exercise, please make sure you are using the latest version of the appropriate 
Standard Bidding Document available on the website of the Procurement Policy Office (http://ppo.govmu.org) .  You may also 
consult on the site the updated version of the Public Procurement Act and the Regulations made thereunder, as well as 
circulars issued by the Office. 
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In reply please quote: F/PPO/4/1/V13    

Circular No. 1 of 2022 

From  : Director, Procurement Policy Office   

To  : Supervising officers. Ministries and Departments 
 

Amendments to Standard Bidding Documents 

The attention of Public bodies is hereby drawn to the following amendments brought 

to the General Conditions of Contract and Standard Bidding Documents for both 

paper based and electronic procurement. 

A. Termination for Convenience.  

The contract clause in respect to the above has been amended. 

B. Final Account. 

This clause has been amended to allow the Project Manager to make his own 

assessment with respect to the final payment certificate in case the contractor fails 

to submit his claim. 

C. Termination clause 

A new clause has been added to allow for termination of contract in case of a 
fundamental breach. 

D. Changes to CIDB Legislation 

The Standard Bidding Documents for both Works and Consultancy Services have 

been amended to simplify the existing clauses with regard to registration and 

compliance with the provisions in the CIDB legislation. 

E. Margin of Preference 

The Standard Bidding Documents for Goods have been amended in line with 
Directive 49 which deals with applicable Margin of Preference to Goods contracts. 
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